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It has been very quiet as of late. I have not had any staff member come to me with 

any specific items that need to be taken to administration. 

 

I do hear from some of the staff on a “unofficial” basis on occasion. The point of 

conversation that I hear about the most is still the period subbing issue. Not 

having a prep period continues to weigh heavy with the staff. 
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Encore Staff Liaison 


